
 

 
 

Holly Springs Elementary School  
December 9, 2016 

 
Good Afternoon Holly Springs Elementary Families, 
 
This is Mrs. Clark, Principal at Holly Springs Elementary School with important 
announcements.  
 
This weekend, December 9th-December 11th, there will be a Cheetah Spirit weekend at 
Five Below at Beaver Creek Commons.  Students need to bring in the form that was sent 
home and do some shopping.  The school earns 10% of the proceeds.  The Holly Springs 
Christmas Parade is tomorrow, December 10th.   The HSES safety patrol will be walking 
in the parade. 
 
The character trait of the month is kindness.  Students are asked to wear green on 
December 21st to show their kindness. 
 
Track 4 student assignment notices will be distributed December 19th or 20th. This is your 
child’s school assignment for the 2017-2018 school year.  It contains information on the 
magnet application process and the calendar and early transfer application process as well 
as transportation information. Tracks 1, 2, and 3 will receive these notices January 5th. 
 
The kindergarten registration process for 2017 – 2018 school year will be January 5th 
beginning at 9:30a.m.  Please stop by the school on January 5th to register your 
kindergarten student.  It is important that you register your kindergarten child as early as 
possible for the upcoming school year. 
 
This message has been posted to the website. 
Have a wonderful weekend! 


